
 
MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE 

 
 
 

The following document is provided by the 

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY 

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library 
http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied 
(searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions) 

 
 



This document is from the files of the Office of 

the Maine Attorney General as transferred to 

the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference 

Library on January 19, 2022 



.Ralph 1;.. Wagg 
Uheri:ff ts· .Q:ff ice 
.Auburn, f4aine · 

·Dear~. Waggt 

February lS, 1942 

-In response to your inquiry with reference 
to uniforms .for special d·eputy sheriffs, I have 
talked with the Attorney Generar about it a.nd he 
says that the uniform you described. in your 
memorandum would be sufficient. In -othex- y;ords., he 
approves the information I gave ~c you that any 
uniform which gives the traveler notic~ that a 
·person is rm officer is sufficient, 

Ve-r:y truly yo.urs,. 

S2nford L·. l'.ogg 
D~puty. Attorney General 
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